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In the summer of 1996, God began to 
move in the hearts of a handful of people to 
start a creative new church in Flushing.   In 
January of 1997, Pastor Darrel Harvey and 
his family moved from Cincinnati to the 
Flushing area to begin this new ministry. 
By September 1998, eight families had 

responded to God's call to form the core of Flushing Community Church of 
the Nazarene. The church was officially launched on March 28, 1999 
initially meeting at the Crouse Instructional Center.  Through the years 
weôve met in various places but always had the same drive to be a relevant  
voice of Godôs love to the community of Flushing. 

We moved into our current worship facility on October 5, 2003.  This 
12,000 sq. ft. facility was built with the dream of being a place where our 
community and church would gather for various purposes.  It has been 
used for sport and recreation, funerals and weddings, and weekly worship. 

Flushing Community Church has experienced some wonderful days!  
Weôve also experienced some great struggles and deep trials.  Through it 
all, weôve seen Godôs loving arms reaching down to us offering hope and 
purpose. 

The next page of our story is still being written.  Will you join us to see 
what God has in store for our journey?  We hope that you will.  Feel free to 
contact any member of our staff with questions you have about FCC and 
be sure to explore how you can be involved! 
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Mobile Food Pantry éOur next give away is this Wednesday, August 13 
at Westwood Heights (off Dolan Dr. just east of I-75). Meet us there 
anytime after 8:30 AM and be a part of being the hands and feet of 
Jesus!  See Bob Coe with any questions. 

Works of Heart é  See our insert this morning to learn more about this 
exciting new class that starts this Wednesday at 7 PM!  We have room 
for 5 more to join us!  See Mike DeVuyst with any questions. 

Menôs Softball Team é  You can come cheer the team on or bring your 
gear and join them!  We play at Trinity Assembly of God on Mt. Morris 
Road (near I-75) at 6:15 PM. 

Summer Fest Outreach & T-Shirts é We will be collecting bottles of 
water to distribute during the Summer Fest parade on Wednesday, 
June 20.  We are also taking t-shirt orders to wear during the 
distribution.  Sign up to get your shirt at the Welcome Center! 

Church in the Park é will be on Sunday, June 24 at the Riverview Park 
downtown Flushing.  This day will feature a great service with lotôs of 
participation from all ages.  This year, we will not be providing pastries 
and juice at the service.  Instead, we are planning a fun afternoon 
cookout at Seymour Park with all kinds of fun games.  Hotdogs on the 
grill and drinks will be provided.   

Baptism Sunday é will be July 29 hosted by the Johnson family.  If you 
are interested in learning about baptism, please contact Pastor Terry 
so he can meet with you.  We are organizing a great celebration feast 
on this day, as well!  Make plans to join us! 

Summer VBS é Our Childrenôs Ministry Team is organizing a great VBS 
for this August!  SKYðEverything Is Possible With God; Mark 10:27. 
VBS is for children entering kindergarten through 6th grade. 
Registration info is at the Childrenôs Ministry Table and the Welcome 
Center. We will need lots of help from all ages to have a successful 
ministry.  Sign up at the Welcome Center today! 

FCOC Donations é The FCOC continues to provide much needed 
support to many families in Flushing.  To help meet the needs they are 
asking for donations of personal items like shampoo and deodorant.  
Your generous donations can be made in our entryway.   

Online Giving é You can now visit our website and make a contribution 
online.  This simple tool has been designed to enhance your worship 
through giving.  Check it out!! 

:: Our Leadership Team :::: Our Leadership Team ::  

Flushing Community Church of the Nazarene  
Worship :: 9500 West Pierson Road   |   Youth Center :: 230 Oak Street 

Mailing :: P.O. Box 264 Å Flushing, Michigan 48433 
Administrative Office :: 5103 Pierson Road Å Flint Å (810) 732-0282 

Visit online at www.flushingcommunity.org 

Our Church Board Members:  
Mark Burba (2014) |  Bob Coe (2013) |  Joe Ledger (2014) 

Melissa Maynor (2015) |  Sam Salem (2013) |  Dan Tabor (2015) 

Terry Bate 
Lead Pastor  |  terry@flushingcommunity.org 

Debbie Simmons  
Childrenôs Ministry Director   
simmonsdeb@comcast.net 

Steve Close 
Creative Arts 
pastorsteveclose@yahoo.com 

Mary Ann Korte  
Administrative Assistant 

mak@flushingcommunity.org 

Joel Heald 
Student Ministries 

joel@flushingcommunity.org 
Summer Camps at Waters Edge ... Forms are available at the Welcome 
Center for our 2012 summer camps.  The proceeds from our dessert 
auction allow us to offer these camps at a reduced price.  Visit 
watersedgecamp.org for more details! 

Camp: Grade: Price: FCC: Friends: Dates: 

Senior High 9-12 $250 $150 $200 June 24-29 

Pre-Teen 5-6 $250 $150 $200 July 8-13 

Middler 3-4 $200 $115 $155 July 15-19 

Primary 1-2 $125 $70 $95 July 19-20 

Junior High 7-8 $250 $150 $200 July 29-Aug 3 
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